Border Skating Club Locker Room Policy

Border Skating Club has their own locker room at the Memorial Sports Centre for the StarSkaters. It is the club's policy that no males are allowed in the room (with the exception of registered male skaters). The combination of the lock shall not be shared with anyone outside the StarSkate family. Skaters may decorate their own cubbies however they want but you are responsible to bringing it back to its original condition once they are no longer skating with the club. Any possessions remaining in the locker room after the skater no longer skates with the club will be donated. There are lockers available for skaters that would like a place to lock up their belongings. We ask that skaters do not leave anything on the floor when they leave for the day so that it may be mopped by staff. It is the responsibility of the last person who leaves for the day to lock the door. Please clean up after yourself!

The Locker Room is not a "Change Room". If a skater needs to change their attire it is suggested they do so in the shower room or the bathroom stall.

If any inappropriate behavior occurs in the locker room a skater's privileged of using the locker room may be revoked.

Please be respectful of other skater's space. Thank you for your co-operation.